CHRISTMAS CHURCH DECORATIONS 2019
The Christmas Services at St. Paul’s are glorious as we worship in celebration of the Birth of Our Lord Jesus Christ.  The Altar Guild will decorate the church for these services with poinsettias, greens, and candles.  It is our custom that these decorations are given in memory of loved ones, as well as a meaningful thanksgiving for the blessings in our lives.  The names of those remembered and honored, and the donors, will be printed in the Christmas bulletins. 
 On the form below list the full name(s) of those you would like to have included and your name as you wish it to be acknowledged.  A contribution of $15 for each name is requested with checks made payable to St. Paul’s Episcopal Church with Altar Guild on the memo line.
Requests may also be submitted on line as instructed in the church communications.   
All submissions are due by Sunday, December 15, to insure inclusion in the Christmas worship bulletin.  The poinsettia plants will be delivered to those we want to reach out to and especially remember at this time of the year.  
____________________________________________________________________________

CHRISTMAS 2019
To the Glory of God and

In Loving Memory of

1.__________________________________

2.__________________________________

3.__________________________________

4.__________________________________

5.__________________________________



In Thanksgiving for

1.__________________________________

2.__________________________________

3.__________________________________

4.__________________________________

5.__________________________________              
Name of Donor (as to be printed) __________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Altar Guild on memo line.
Return by December 15th  mailed to St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, 1066 Washington Rd., Pittsburgh, PA 15228  Attn: Altar Guild, or directly to the church office Attn: Altar Guild
